
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Michael Alves"
Cc: Kiara Walker; Ed Hamblin; Hunter Yocham; Courtney Cowan; Frank Abbenante;

SJohnson@sheridanproduction.com
Subject: RE: Sheridan Production- Carter Lease well number 1 Battery (RP- 4990)
Date: Monday, April 30, 2018 1:57:00 PM

Mr. Alves:
 
Please address the following concerns regarding the delineation report for 1RP-4990:
 

Please be advised that the proposal to complete delineation for SP1 at time of excavation is
considered conducted at risk. Delineation must be completed before addressal of
remediation.
Please remember to mark the release point in relation to delineation sample locations.
Are there data from field tests between surface and 3 ft. bgs? If the proposed excavation
depth is 1 ft. bgs, then the base of the excavation must demonstrate permissible levels of
BTEX, TPH extended, and chlorides.
If any portion of the impacted release area is not remediated, based on practicability,
feasibility, and/or safety reasons, then 1RP-4990 would be considered for deferral rather than
closure.
Laboratory analyses of confirmation sidewalls will be required.

 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 6, 2018 8:06 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Kiara Walker <kwalker@diversifiedfsi.com>; Ed Hamblin
<ed.hamblin@sheridanproduction.com>; Hunter Yocham <hyocham@sheridanproduction.com>;
Courtney Cowan <CCowan@diversifiedfsi.com>; Frank Abbenante
<fabbenante@sheridanproduction.com>; SJohnson@sheridanproduction.com
Subject: Sheridan Production- Carter Lease well number 1 Battery (RP- 4990)
 
Ms. Yu,
 
Here is the proposed remediation work plan for the above referenced
location, please feel free to call or email to discuss or if you have any
questions. As always I look forward to hearing your suggestions and
recommendations and hope that this remediation plan meets your
expectations. Thank you in advance.
 
Michael Anthony Alves
Environmental Operations Manager 
Diversified Field Services
(575)631-3364
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